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Bob Smith’s Sports Club, downtown 
Hudson. Wednesday, February 2nd. 

6 PM for dinner, 7 PM for 
meeting and presentation.
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Randy Arnold has taken over the job of Volunteer Coordinator for the chapter, a post that has 
been filled by Greg Dietl for several years. Below is what both Greg and Randy have to say about 
the change. First up will be Greg. - The Editor

Now a few words from Randy Arnold:

Randy Arnold will be assuming the duties as chapter volunteer coordinator. I have been performing 
this role for a number of years now. It gave me the opportunity to get to know and work beside many 
fine chapter members. I truly have to say that working with Kiap-TU-Wish members and volunteers 
has been one of the most rewarding experiences of my life. Our volunteers are the heart of the chap-
ter. No project would exist without the boots on the ground volunteers. Heck, the chapter wouldn’t 
exist without volunteers. We’ve had a string of impressive projects and volunteer efforts over the 
last few years: Kinnickinnic, Tiffany Creek, Eau Galle, Rush River, South Fork of the Kinnickinnic, 
Parker Creek and Pine Creek. Pine Creek will continue this summer and there are future projects in 
the works. We’ve also had outstanding volunteer turnouts at the Great Waters Expos. I will continue to 
work with Randy and help coordinate projects and raise funds.
 
I want to thank Randy for taking over this role for the chapter. Randy has great ideas for continuing 
to raise volunteers for our projects and events. I won’t say he is a tireless volunteer because I’ve seen 
him tired. But, that’s been after many hours (days) cutting trees, rolling rocks, planting seeds, and 
mulching (with the mulcher he built).
He certainly is a leader by example.
 
Thanks Randy!
 
Greg Dietl

While I have been trout fishing in Wisconsin for over 20 years, it was a desire to become actively in-
volved in protecting and restoring the resource that led me to the Kiap-TU-Wish website several years 
back. There I saw a posting from Greg Dietl asking for volunteers to show up on a wintry Saturday 
morning to help out with a brushing project on Tiffany Creek. That served as the catalyst for me to 
join the Kiap-TU-Wish chapter of TU. Through all of the ensuing years, Greg has continued as vol-
unteer coordinator doing a great job of getting people to show up for our work days, while hinting to 
me on numerous occasions that he might want me to step into his boots to fill the role at some point in 
time. That time has arrived and I hope that I can do as good of a job as Greg has done. I look forward 
to working with chapter members and anyone who has an interest in preserving the great outdoors. 
My aim is to provide opportunities for you to help further the goals of TU and make your volunteer 
time a memorable and satisfying experience.  
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 Wednesday 
February 2nd, 2011 at 
Bob Smith’s Sports 

Club. Dinner starts at 
6PM, Meeting begins 

at 7PM
 The deadline to make submissions for the 
March issue is Wednesday, February 19th. 


